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Tax Installment Payment Plan 
TIPP is the Tax Installment Payment Plan created for those who wish to pay their 
property taxes in monthly installments. If you have not joined the TIPP, you should 
consider taking advantage of this convenient method of paying your property taxes. 
The plan will commence January 1st 2023 contact the administration office for more 
information 403.654.2174 
 
Business License 
As per Bylaw 907-16 all businesses that operate within the Town of Vauxhall require 
a license. If you have a contractor working on your property, inquire to see their 
license. If they do not have one, please direct them to the Town Office to avoid fines.  
 
Dog Licensing 
Register your dog(s) at the Town Office. Every dog in Vauxhall must be licensed 
according to the Dog Control Bylaw 858-11. If you have three (3) or more dogs a 
multi-dog licence will be required at an additional cost. 
 
Clear your Sidewalk 
Residents are responsible for clearing their sidewalks of snow and ice 24 hours after 
a snowfall, Bylaw 955-19 Section 4. By working together, we can give residents safe 
and accessible routes to get where they need to go. Have elderly neighbours or 
persons in need? Why not be a snow angel and help shovel their sidewalks.  
 

 

 

 
 

Town Services are closed 
January 2, 2023 in an emergency 

please contact 403 654 0708 
                             

The Town staff sincerely appreciate 
your generosity, for the snacks we 

have received this Christmas 
season from local businesses, 
partnerships and citizens of our 

community. 
                             

LET’S GO GREEN 
The Town of Vauxhall offers an 

electronic paperless option for your 
utility invoices and newsletter.  

Please contact our office at 
403.654.2174 or email 

info@town.vauxhall.ab.ca and let us 
know if you would like these 

services along with your email 
address. 

 
Please make sure the Town Office 
has your up-to-date phone number 
so we can notify you if there is an 
emergency or an interruption to 

your services. 
 

Please vist  
www.town.vauxhall.ab.ca 

to view all monthly newsletters, 
council agenda packages, approved 

minutes and current bylaws. 
 
The Vauxhall High School classes 

of 1967-73 are planning a reunion 

from September 8-10, 2023. For 

details, join our Facebook group, 

VHS Reunion 2023 or email your 

contact information             

(address, phone number) to 

vhsreuniongroup@gmail.com.       

Or text to 403-654-0433.             

Let's gather and reminisce! 

Thank you to everybody who 
participated in the 2022 Christmas 

Decorating Challenge.  Once again, 
you helped make it a great 

community event. 
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